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MAPAL employees help the dragon children  

 

The employees of MAPAL support the Radio 7 Dragon Children with 5,000 

euros. The employees want to use the money to help children from the 

region who are sick or in need and to promote corresponding projects. The 

management participated in the donation and rounded up the amount. 

Collecting for the Radio 7 dragon children has a long tradition in the 

company. The campaign was initiated in 2010 by employee Thomas Schuele 

and his colleagues in the shipping department. Year after year, MAPAL 

eagerly collects in the production halls and offices, now organised by the 

works council with the support of the trainees. Because the Radio 7 

regional studio in Aalen was dissolved and moved to Ulm, it was not 

possible to hand over the cheque in person. The 5,000 euros will be 

transferred. 

 
Captions:  

Symbolic handover of cheque: f. l. MAPAL employee Thomas Schüle, Siegfried 

Sandhöfner (Deputy Chairman of the Works Council), Jonas Leis (Deputy Chairman 

of the Youth and Trainee Representation), Dr. Jochen Kress (President of the 

MAPAL Group) @MAPAL 
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If published, please send a voucher copy by mail to Sabine Raab or by e-mail to 

sabine.raab@mapal.com. 
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